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Baishideng Publishing Group Co., Limited 

Dear Prof Chen, 
 

Re: ID number of editorial board member, UK  – Dr Yeng S Ang – 0027412 and 
author number 00006607 - Gastric endoscopic submucosal dissection as a treatment 
for early neoplasia and for accurate staging of early cancers in a UK Caucasian 
population (Manuscript NO.: 36162) 

 
Thank you for your email to invite me to re-submit this article with the offer of free 
publication if it is accepted.  I am writing to submit our work which aims to 
investigate the efficacy of endoscopic submucosal dissection (ESD) at diagnosing and 
treating superficial neoplastic lesions of the stomach in a UK Caucasian population. 
This study provides early evidence for the efficacy of ESD as a therapeutic and 
diagnostic intervention in Caucasian populations and supports its application in the 
UK.  The 4 reviewers’ comments have been fully addressed in our rebuttal letter, 
together with the revised manuscript. 
 
We hope you will now accept our paper for publication in World Journal of 
Gastrointestinal Endoscopy. 
 
Thank you. 



 
Sincerely 

 
Dr Yeng S Ang, MD FRCP FRCPI FEBG 
Editorial Board member WJG (UK) 
Consultant Gastroenterologist (Salford Royal University Hospital, Manchester, UK) 
Honorary Reader (Associate Professor), University of Manchester 
Email: yeng.ang@srft.nhs.uk 
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